
 
Cut the Red Tape project notice, sent to all households with June utility bill 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



E-Blast to Business License Holders April 25th, 2013 
437 citizens received email 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 



E-Blast to Home-Based Business License Holders April 25th, 2013 
384 citizens received email 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 



Weekly E-Newsletter sent May 29th, 2013 to West Linn Wednesdays subscribers 
5,563 citizens received email 

 

 

 



Weekly E-Newsletter sent May 15th, 2013 to West Linn Wednesdays subscribers 
5,680 citizens received email 

 

 

 



City of West Linn website “Spotlight” on main page during “open period” of survey 
Current City of West Linn Economic Development Department “Spotlight” (shown below) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



West Linn Tidings newspaper articles mentioning Cut the Red Tape project 

 

August 1st Article by Mike Jones 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



May 9th Article by Economic Development Staff 
 

 

 

 
 



May 2nd Article by Economic Development Staff 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 



May 16th Press Release printed in Tidings 
 

 

 

 



Tweets 
 

 

 

 
 

Facebook Posts 
 

 



 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 



250 postcards promoting the survey link, distributed in April by  
Chamber of Commerce, Council Members, EDC Members and Staff 

 
 

(Front) 
 

 
 
 

(Back) 
 

 
 
 



Online Survey with results from approximately 60 respondents 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



LinkedIn Group, West Linn Business Exchange, Posted July 16th, 2013 
 

 
 

LinkedIn Group, West Linn Business Exchange, Posted July 8th, 2013 
 

 



Cut the Red Tape Survey Summary 6-6-2013 

1. Response rate: 26.6 percent 

o Surveys viewed: 225 

o Surveys completed: 60 

2. Have you had experience with permitting in West Linn? 

o Yes : 53 percent 

o No:  47 percent 

3. What was the nature of the work? (by number of responses) 

o Residential building permit: 13 

o Business license/Home business license/home occupation permit: 13 

o Subdivision, zone change or site plan review: 6 

o Tree removal: 3 

o Sign permit: 1 

4. Should the City’s process be less restrictive for business owners and developers? 

o Yes: 66 percent 

o No: 34 percent 

5. What are the most important things the City could do to make it easier for you to operate or 

expand your business here? (by number of responses) 

o Less restrictive signage regulations: 3 

o Lower fees: 2 

o Count off-street parking toward required parking minimum: 1 

o Reduced submittal requirements: 1 

o Consolidating business and home occupation permits: 1 

o Clarify stormwater requirements: 1 

o Develop more space for light-industrial uses: 1 

o Protections for home-based businesses from nuisances like noise, odor, and lights: 1 

o Allow smaller lot sizes: 1 

o Extend construction hours and home music instruction to 8 or 9 pm rather than 7pm: 1 

o Use local business for local civic events: 1 

o Loosen regulations for home-based businesses (less parking, more trips, more 

employees, etc.): 1  



o More information for small businesses on City Website and better marketing for small 

businesses: 1 

o Reduce turnaround time for permit issuance: 1 

o Allow more flexibility in interpretation of standards and policies: 1 

6. Examples of innovative procedures that West Linn should consider: (by number of responses) 

o Reduced turnaround time for permit approval: 2 

o Create a specific zone for public facilities, such as schools: 2 

o Expedited process for green development projects 

o Create a temporary use process that permits temporary modular classrooms 

o Adjust site plan review thresholds to avoid minor projects being subject to full-blown 

review 

7. What is the most attractive aspect of operating a business in West Linn? 

o I reside here: 10 

o Location: 9 

o Proximity to other regional amenities: 2 

o Low taxes: 2 

o Little competition from Big Box retailers: 2 

o Parks 

o Safety 


	Exhibit B - Public outreach Examples.pdf
	Exhibit B - Survey summary 6-6-2013.pdf

